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Vote by mail is too critical for too many voters to go back to in-person voting at a 

specific polling place.  I can personally imagine having great trouble voting in person.  

I have multiple sclerosis and am sometimes unable to drive or stand for long periods 

of time.  At the age of 70 I have voted in every election since I became eligible.  The 

one time I was out of the country I made the point to fill out a provisional ballot in my 

county clerk’s office.  I can easily imagine it becoming more difficult for me to vote in 

person as I age.  I live in western Oregon.  I can just imagine how difficult it would be 

for many people in eastern Oregon to vote in person.  Please do not deprive huge 

numbers of people of their right to vote easily. 


